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GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

June 2019 Newsletter 
 

May was a fantastic meeting, not only did we award our Pearl Perry 

Ruffolo Scholarship to Grace Molter and Jack Robbins but we also made 

generous donations to Pleasant Prairie Police – Shop with a Cop, Pleasant 

Prairie Historical Society, 1 Hope, Hillcrest School, Bridges Community 

Center, Quilting for a Cause, Livy’s Legacy, SWAAC, and Selah Freedom. 

Our spring dinner will be held on Thursday, June 13 at Casa Capri. 

Cocktails will be at 6:00 PM and dinner will start at 6:30 PM. The cost of 

the dinner is $20 per person.  

  

   

    

June’s Birthday’s 
4

th
 – Peggy Gallery 

23
rd

 – June Nelson 

28
th

 – Terri Harold 

 

July’s Birthday’s 
19

th
 – Diane Werenski 

27
th

 – Kris Klimisch 

 

August’s Birthday’s 
7

th
 – Carol Smet 

10
th

 – Jane Firkus 

11
th

 – Lucille Pruden 

11
th

 – Michele Rundle 

13
th

 – Jane Ottum 

14
th

 – Monica Yuhas 

28
th

 – Kathy Ladousa 

 

 
 

 

Membership Dues for 2019-2020 in 

the amount of $25 is due, please 

submit payment to Michelle. 
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Ongoing Fundraisers 

          

June 13
th

 – General Meeting Spring Dinner@ Casa Capri 

TBD – Tree Planting Ceremony 

August 8
th

 - Picnic  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our June dinner is being held at Casa Capri Restaurant on Thursday, June 

13th. Cocktails are at 6:00 and dinner will be at 6:30 PM. The buffet menu 

will consist of Sirloin Beef Tips, Chicken Parmigianino, Stuffed Shells with 

Cheese and Spinach, Mashed Potatoes, Mostaccioli, Mixed Vegetables, 3 

Bean Salad, Potato Salad, Cole Slaw, Tossed Salad, Bread / Butter, Cottage 

Cheese, and Coffee / Iced Tea. The Board will be the Hostesses for this 

evening and will provide dessert.  The fee for the dinner is $20.  If you have 

not paid but plan on attending, please contact Michelle R. to make 

arrangements. 

We will be participating in the Allendale Neighborhood Rummage Sale on 

Saturday June 22nd.  Thank you Cindy B. for giving us use of your driveway! 

Cindy will be organizing a time schedule and contacting members to assist 

with this sale. 

 

Thank you to all the ladies that have signed up to help with the Pleasant 

Prairie Post Office Wall of Honor project.  Kim will be contacting you with 

a couple of days to choose from for that activity.  Please keep an eye out for 

that e-mail. 


